
 

Where did you read for pleasure this Summer? 
 
 

 
 
 
 

We would love you to show off the wild and wonderous places you 
have done some reading this Summer! 

When we return to school in September, we will have a display in the 
school library where we can all show off the places we enjoy reading 

for pleasure. At home? In the garden? On the train or bus? By the 
seaside? Wherever you like to read, we want to share it and create a 

display of ideas to inspire others to read for pleasure! 
Please email your pictures to sowen@stbernards.cheshire.sch.uk 

 
We will also be sharing our pictures on Instagram. If you would prefer us not to share online, please mention this 

in your email. 
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